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Weekly Newsletter - Friday 4th February 2022 

Hangout Contact Number:   07756 040396                   

Please be aware that we have people in school who suffer nut allergies.  Please be conscious 

of this when providing packed lunches & snacks. 

Tuesday 8th February - Swimming continues for Year 3. 

Wednesday 9th February - Year 5 & 6 visit to Grinton 

w/c  14th February -  Parent Consultation Evenings.                       

Friday 18th February - School closes for half-term. 

Monday 28th February - School re-opens. 

 

 

AWARDS 

Determination, Respect, Self-Belief, Teamwork, Honesty, Passion 

Each week the class teacher gives out awards within class, based on six values.  During Special Time on a Friday     
afternoon two of these values are focused on.  This week was Determination & Respect.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children receiving the awards this week were:  

Braxton, Darcie, Abel, all of FS, Albie, Emmett, Ollie K, Oliver R, Jenson, Riley D, Ted, Bentley, Evan, Ossian, Gabrian, 
Serenity, Mollie, Harvey, Tevita, Tyler, Ranulph, Logan, Bethany, Amber, Chloe, Harley, Logan, Llywelyn, Erin, Isaac, K
-J, Harry G, Connor, Miya, Ethan, Leo, Kyle, Maggie, Elizabeth, Olivia, Florence, Ethan, Oscar E, Scarlett, Ethan, Os-

Here are a few of the teacher’s comments this week: 

Determination - Amazing Determination in Maths when 

sorting objects into pairs. 

Respect - For listening about homework and doing it 

straight away so he won’t miss golden time to do it. 

Respect - Really respecting your friends feelings. Determination - Being really determined even when 

things feel tough. 

Determination - Reading his reading book all the way 

through 32 pages! 

Respect - Showing respect with good listening especially 

in our assembly. 

Please be vigilant as we are 

seeing a rise in Covid cases 

again.  Government       

guidance is still that if   

symptoms are present a PCR 

test should be taken. 

 

 

Parent Consultation Evenings 

 

It has been great to see so many bookings being made so far.  For those who still 

need to book please go to https://michaelsyddallcofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/   

 

• Reception, Year 1, Year 2 & Year 4 evenings are Wednesday 16th & Thursday 17th February 

• Year 3 evenings are Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th February 

• Year 5 & Year 6 evenings are Tuesday 15th, Wednesday 16th & Thursday 17th February 

http://www.michael-syddall.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/michaelsyddallschool
https://michaelsyddallcofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Our whole school target is  

96.1% 

 

 
Attendance is now calculated on a Thursday including the Friday of the last week.  This will ensure we can have the 

newsletter prepared promptly for paper distribution on a Friday. 

Please remember school begins at 8:45am, and drop off is between 8:35am 
& 8:45am.  Children who arrive after 8:45am will receive a late mark in the 

register.  School ends at 3pm. 

Please can we ask everyone to take care when driving and parking near 
school. We have had concerns recently regarding speed, which is         

dangerous at all times and even more so when people are getting young 

children in and out of cars and there are children crossing the roads. 

The warden from the housing across the street has also asked if people can not park in resident 

bays or blocking in resident vehicles at pickup and drop off times. 

All payments are due IN ADVANCE for school meals,  The Hangout and afterschool clubs.  

Please check that your payments are up to date and accounts are topped up where needed.  

If you have any concerns regarding payment please contact the office. 

Please remember to label all clothing.  If a child's 

name is in a found item it will be returned to their 

peg. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also as the weather is so changeable please make 

sure children have a coat with them each day. 

Dogs should not be on the school grounds.  If you bring your dog at pickup/drop 

off please leave them tied outside the school fence away from the gate.   

The MSSA have recently set up a new mailing list 

(via email) If you would like to be added please let 

the office know. The mailing list will be used to 

keep members and those interested in helping 

out occasionally, up to date.   


